
American Society of Botanical Artists 
19th Annual Meeting and Conference 
Pittsburgh, 2013 
 
 
Making Mini Models of Archival Folders 
Lugene Bruno  
 
Saturday, September 28 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Wyndham, Panther 
 
 
In this hands-on workshop you will learn 
archival methods for making temporary 
mounts and corners, storage envelopes 
and portfolios for exhibiting or storing 
your original art on paper. 
 
 
Supply List: 
 
Each student must bring scissors, 
Exacto- or utility-knife with blade, 18-
inch ruler, #2 pencil and a vinyl eraser. 
All other materials are included in the 
materials fee. 
 
 
Materials Fee:  $22 for materials and handouts  
 
BIO: 
 
With the Hunt Institute for 17 years, Curator of Art & Senior Research Scholar Lugene Bruno’s 
responsibilities include: curating the collection, exhibitions and designing companion 
catalogues, providing research assistance, giving tours and making artworks accessible to 
researchers and botanical artists. She exhibits her photographs regionally. 


